
Term 3 Newsletter - Year 1

We Could be Heroes
This Term we will be conducting 
our learning through the theme of 
heroes; both the super and the 
every-day kind.
We are starting the topic with the 
story ‘Eliot Midnight Superhero’. 
The story is all about Eliot who by 
day, is a quiet boy who likes to 
read. But when the clock strikes 
midnight, Eliot is a superhero!
We will be using this as a stimulus 
for our writing as well as other 
exciting superhero texts such as 
Supertato! We will continue to use 
our phonic sounds, (learning and 
using Phase 5 sounds) as well as 
punctuating our sentences 
correctly.

We are also working very hard on 
forming our letters and numbers 
correctly.

In Maths, we will be covering addition and 
subtraction within 20 and then looking at numbers 

to 50.

In Science we will be looking at the seasons and 
the changes that happen through each one. We 

will also be finding out about the weather and ways 
to measure it.

In Art we will be exploring line and we will be 
looking at the work of Paul Klee and exploring 

abstract art ourselves.

In Geography we will be learning about the 
countries of the UK and their capital cities. We will 

look at the bodies of water surrounding the UK.

In Religious Education we be learning about Islam 
and the significance Allah has to Muslims.

Reminders: 
- Please remember the children 

should only have water in 
their bottles at school.

- Please make sure all of your 
child’s clothes are named; 
including PE kits, hats, 
scarves and gloves. Thank 
you 

- PE days are Mondays for both 
classes and Wednesdays for 
Polar Bear, Thursdays for 
Paddington.

- There is a google classroom 
app, which you can download 
on your phone to access your 
child's homework. 

Dates for your diary:
● First day of term – 6th

January.
● Last day of term - Friday 

14th February. 
Please see the school website 
for other dates.


